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Dear Compatriots, 
 
After many years of arduous negotiations a nuclear agreement has finally been 
signed between the current government of Iran and the international 
community.  
It is my hope that the agreement will end the economic sanctions that have 
caused so much needless suffering for the people of Iran. It is also my hope 
that in addition to improvements in the standard of living, the normalization of 
relations between Iran and other countries will lead to advancements in human 
rights for all Iranians.  
 


